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19th July 2024 
Pupil Behaviour 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you are aware, we are always seeking ways to become more effective as an Academy.   
 
With this is mind, we recently conducted in-depth, anonymous, pupil and staff surveys related to 
pupil behaviour within the academy. 
 
Based on pupil and staff responses, myself and the Senior Leadership Team will be reviewing our 
behaviour policy in readiness for our return in September 2024. 
 
Our work will focus on low to mid-level behaviours that your children, and our Academy staff, have 
stated are concerning them.  Behaviours that are impacting on your child’s learning time and that 
your children have said they have simply ‘had enough of’.   
 
We will: 

 clarify expected behaviours; 

 clarify related unacceptable behaviours  

 clarify what the impact of such unacceptable behaviours are; 

 clarify what the sanctions will be for displaying such unacceptable behaviours. 
 
This will be written into the ‘Behaviour Policy’ in a more user friendly way (e.g simple table) so that it 
is more easily understood by pupils & parents / carers related to behaviour expectation and 
behaviour sanctions at Thrunscoe. 
 
We will share this with parents / carers, pupils and staff in September.  By providing you and your 
children with such a format, which shows the reasoning behind each sanction, we believe that pupils 
/ parents / carers will have a firmer understanding of the ‘NON-NEGOTIABLE BEHAVIOUR 
EXPECTATIONS’ you sign your children up to when they join the Academy as a pupil.  Thus enabling 
you to clearly see why a sanction has been applied. 
 
The continued well-being of your children, and Academy staff, is critical in order for us to provide the 
continued high levels of success we offer at the Academy.  Your support on this matter is sought. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 
Headteacher 
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